
*\LBERT G.BUST,UIANTE

November 2, 1990

Mr. Ron Rocha
San Antonio Talent
210 Palestine
San Antonio, Texas 78211

Dear Mr. Rocha:

Thank you for contacting my office with regard to the
30th Anniversary of Los Aguilares. Please convey mymost sincere congratulations to them for theircontributions to our culture and to the industry.
The importance of promoting and cultivating ourtraditional music sometimes is forgotten. We must allstrive to educate our children, and their children, onour heritage and the importance of maintaining and
developing it. La musica de Los Aguilares and theirmany contributions is a prime example of the unselfishcommitment of our artists in this very important
endeavor.

Again, by my most sincere congratulations and bestwishes for many more years of success.

Flre~~ely ,~ ~~ ~~ -

6'Albert 0  Bustamante
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